
 

December 10, 2019 

Dear Salvatorians, 

SAVE THE DATE: With much joy and anticipation, we look forward to the Salvatorian National Assembly 

to be held at Alverno College in Milwaukee from late Tuesday afternoon, June 23, through Friday noon, June 

26, 2020. The Joint Jubilee Celebration will follow at 11 a.m. on Saturday, June 27, at Sacred Heart School of 

Theology. This National Assembly will have a retreat format based on the theme Zeal for Mission and will be 

presented by Salvatorians Jane Eschweiler, Sue Haertel, and Peter Schuessler. Our dream is to gather as many 

Salvatorians, as possible, to reflect on what gives us all Zeal for Mission!   

A registration form with details will be coming your way in early February, with a due date for registering of March 

15. The cost for the assembly, including meals, is $100. Instead of recreational activities, we will be visiting our elderly 

Salvatorians at Alexian Village and the Salvatorian Sisters Residence, so there should be no additional costs. 

Out of town guests may find housing in one of three ways: a) by staying with in-town Salvatorians (please 

make your own arrangements); b) by staying at The Hampton Inn at a special price of $100 a night, single or 

double (details to come in February); c) by making your own arrangements to stay elsewhere.   

If you would like to request a table for displaying materials of interest to the Salvatorian Family, please 

contact Sr. Mary Lee Grady or Fr. David Cooney. Please direct any questions and concerns to the core 

planning committee members: 

 Sr. Mary Lee Grady  gradym@salvatoriansisters.org  phone: 414-453-4302 

 Sharon Clark: sharonclarksds@yahoo.com  phone: 602-881-4107 

 Fr. David Cooney: dcooney@salvatorians.com  phone: 931-259-3061 

We look forward to seeing you in June as we reflect together on what gives us Zeal for Mission. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The Joint Leadership Group 
Salvatorians USA  
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